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January 7, 2020 

 

HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Select Committee on the Modernization of Congress will hold a hearing titled, 

“Article One: Restoring Capacity and Equipping Congress to Better Serve the 

American People” on Tuesday, January 14, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. in 2020 Rayburn 

House Office Building.  
 

 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Mariah Harding 

at Mariah.Harding@mail.house.gov. 
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